

                 	 Happy New Year to our members,

The Merrick has gone through many changes in 2020. One change is the Art 
Gallery will now take over membership renewals from Merrick Art Gallery 
Associates. With your paid membership we will offer discounts on rentals and 
a newsletter to keep you abreast of the happenings. 

Enclosed you will find your new membership for March 1, 2021 to February of 
2022. There is one for you and an extra to give to a family member or a friend.  
We could possibly double our membership in this manner.

Our winter newsletter that was sent will be a seasonal publication. We were 
so thrilled with the responses that we received. Some even said they cannot 
wait until the next one arrives!

With your help and support we will continue to improve the gallery during 
2021.
	Hoping you will send in your membership soon,

Respectfully,	

Michelle Long, Director
Karen Merrick Capper, Trustee


	
